
From: Darsi Foss
To: licensing; Vidaver, Regina
Cc: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva
Subject: Blue Moon Bar and Grill - Application for Class B liquor license
Date: Saturday, November 16, 2024 11:12:24 AM

[You don't often get email from darsi@foss-speer.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Members of the ALRC and Alder Vidaver:

I am writing to you in support of the Blue Moon Bar and Grill’s application for a modified (i.e., in name only) liquor
license.  The Blue Moon is our neighborhood pub, and we love having them close by.

My support is conditioned on the understanding that this is simply a name change due to a change in ownership.  It
is my understanding that the long-term operating and public notice conditions in the existing license that the Blue
Moon and the neighborhood and former alder worked together to craft to ensure a happy co-existence will remain in
the license. These conditions are very important and should not be removed or changed.

Again, we love having the Blue Moon in our neighborhood, especially after coming to a common understanding on
how to happily co-exist.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of these comments.

Sincerely,
Darsi Foss
2533 Kendall Ave
Madison, WI 53705
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